
 

 

     

 
                

 Public Notice 
            30 July 2021 

 
 

Rescheduling of Joint Integrated Programme in Management Admission Test (JIPMAT) 

from 20 June 2021 to 10 August 2021. 

 
The Joint Integrated Programme in Management Admission Test (JIPMAT) 2021 which was 
to be conducted on 20 June 2021 had to be postponed due to the extraordinary 
circumstances arising from COVID-19 Pandemic. A Public Notice dated 01 April 2021 was 
issued in this regard. 

 

The National Testing Agency (NTA) has now decided that the above rescheduled Joint 
Integrated Programme in Management Admission Test (JIPMAT) 2021 will be held on 10 
August 2021 from 03.00 PM to 05.30. 

                
The dates of downloading of Admit Cards  indicating  Roll  Number  and  Centre  of  

Examination will be displayed shortly before the conduct of examination on the official 

websites of NTA (www.nta.ac.in)  and  JIPMAT  ( jipmat.nta.ac.in). 

 

The candidates and their parents are advised to keep visiting the above websites for latest 

updates. 

 
 

 

For any queries/clarifications, candidates can call 011-40759000 or write to NTA at: 

jipmat@nta.ac.in. 
 
 
 

 

       
         (Dr. Sadhana Parashar)  

     Sr. Director (Exams) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

     Website: www.nta.ac.in   Helpline Number: 011-40759000 

 

(उच्चतर शिक्षा शिभाग, शिक्षा मंत्रालय, भारत सरकार के तहत एक  स्वायत्त संगठन ( 

(An Autonomous Organization under the Department of Higher Education, Ministry of 
Education, Government of India) 
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